

Dear Parents & Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be at our school Monday, May 13 – Friday, May 17. Our fair connects kids to books they want to read and helps raise funds for the library.

We are looking for book fair volunteers. If you can help, please complete the form below and send it back with your child or email the librarian, Denise Boone at: dboone@kingsschools.org.

Thank you for supporting our book fair!

Sincerely, Evelyn Huling	
Name _.	Email
Phone	number
	YES, I would love to help by (check all that apply):
	Setting up fair – Friday, May 10, at noon Packing up fair – Monday, May 20, 8:30am Work during the book fair – Hours of the fair: Monday - Friday: 8:00am – 4:00pm Friday Evening: 6:30-8:30pm
	Please indicate which days and hours you are available to volunteer:

Thank you for volunteering!